CHAD CHRONISTER, SHERIFF
August 8, 2024

Randy Rodriguez
glassact@aol.com

Glass Act Window Tinting
3334 Pendleton Way

Land O Lakes, Florida 34639

RE: Request for Term Contract Quotation
2024-015 Window Films

Dear Randy Rodriguez:

Thank you for responding to the above-referenced solicitation. The responses have been
evaluated and an award has been made to your company effective August 14, 2024. The
published solicitation tabulation sheet is available at TeamHCSO.com, and enclosed for your

convenience.

There is a 72-hour dispute period as described in Part A, Paragraph 22 of the solicitation.

If you have any questions, please direct them to Marianne Theen,
MTheen@TeamHCSO.com, Purchasing@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US or (813) 247-8034.

Sincerely,

William V. Spinelli, CPA
Chief Financial Qfficer
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